
From: paul bellavia  
Sent: January 13, 2023 9:35 AM 
To: clerk@hamilton.ca 
Subject: Protect short-term rentals in Hamilton 
 
Dear Town Clerk Town Clerk, 
 
We need short term rental to help pay our monthly mtg ever month. 
 
We purchase a home with the intention of generating additional income to offset some of the 
high cost to run our home 
 
we will not be able to afford it if we lose this income 
 
Sincerely,  
paul bellavia 
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